
 

 
ANGELA TUCKER 

JUDGE, 199th JUDICIAL DISTRICT COURT 
972-548-4415 

Metro 972-424-1460 ext. 4415 
Fax #972-548-4465 

 

 

To:  County Judge and Commissioners Court 

From: Angela Tucker 

Date:  December 16, 2015  

Re:  Official Recognition of the Collin County Family Preservation Drug Court 

This is to request that the Commissioners Court acknowledge the 199
th
 District Court as the 

official Family Preservation Drug Court program for Collin County per SB 462.  The Collin 

County Family Preservation Drug Court was created in 2015 to meet the growing need of 

CPS parents in our community with substance abuse issues.  The program is funded through 

program fees paid by participants and grant dollars.  The new stipulations for state grants 

require a formal declaration of the county’s Commissioners Court, officially recognizing the 

program, in order for grants to be funded.  At this time, we respectfully request that the 

Commissioners Court officially designate the 199
th
 District Court Family Preservation Drug 

Court program for these purposes.    
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